
Attached	is	a	response	to	a	public	record	request.	

Regards,	

Captain	Edward	Lennon

--	
Captain	Edward	Lennon
Wilbraham	Police	Department
2780	Boston	Road
Wilbraham,	MA	01095
413-596-3837

Most	emails	to	and	from	municipal	offices	and	officials	are	public	record.		Confidentiality	should	not	be	expected.		However,	this	
email,	and	any	documents	transmitted	with	it,	may	contain	confidential	or	privileged	information.		This	information	is	only	
intended	for	use	by	the	individual	or	entity	to	whom	it	is	addressed.		If	you	are	not	the	intended	recipient,	be	aware	that	any	
disclosure,	copying,	distribution,	or	use	of	this	information	is	prohibited.		If	you	have	received	this	email	in	error,	please	notify	us	
by	returning	this	email	or	by	calling	us	at	the	number	listed	above	and	then	deleting	this	email	from	your	computer.
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